
 

2539 Channing Way Suite 220 
Idaho Falls, Idaho 83404 

 

 

Dear Comore Loma Water Members,  

This is a reminder of the upcoming annual General Membership Meeting to be held 
Tuesday, April 22, 2025, at 7:00 p.m. in the Ammon Elementary Auditorium.  

In addition to the annual election and customary presentations and Q&A by the board of 
directors and water operators, a representative from S&A Engineers will be available to 
discuss and answer questions regarding the findings of their completed water facilities 
study of the Comore Loma Water system.  

Members wishing to review the study may send a request to clwbilling@gmail.com and 
may submit comments at the April 22nd meeting or by email during the public comment 
period, now through May 20, 2025. The CLWC board of directors will consider member 
input and adopt an implementation plan pending available funding at the board meeting 
scheduled for May 21, 2025.  

We hope you’ll join us on Tuesday for this informative evening.  

 

Sincerely, CLWC Board of Directors 

mailto:clwbilling@gmail.com

